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Covington Quilters 
General Meeting Minutes ~ May 3, 2012 

The meeting was opened at 7 pm, by Roxie Michel who welcomed everyone and the meeting was started. 

We started the meeting with a special presentation of a quilt made for Dale!  Dale has accepted a new job and we will miss him so 

much!  Thank you for everything you have done.  His assistance has been invaluable. 

The yearly auction was held from approximately 7:15pm-9:30pm.  We held a very short business meeting in the middle of the 

auction.  We made approximately $1592.00 from the auction!!!   Thank you to everyone who contributed items to be auctioned!  

Also, thank you very much to everyone who donated their time and assisted with the auction.  A special thanks to Debi Mashak 

and Lori George for all of their hard work! 

Joanne Lee moved to approve the minutes and Diane Welch seconded the motion. 

Treasurer’s report is on the table. If you have any questions, please talk with Carolyn Carnahan. 

Door Prize Winner: Debi Mashak 

Badge Prize Winner: Anita Webb 

Upcoming Guild Meeting events:   

June: Show me how stations 

July: Erika Plank presenting embroidery designs with quilting 

Aug: Unknown 

Sept: Rebecca Anderson speaking on finishing UFO’s.  We will be having a competition with the UFO’s.  Sandy Bruce handed 

out a contract agreement and there will be 3 prizes awarded for the most UFO’s completed, the oldest finished UFO and the most 

UFO’s donated to HUGS or Take me Home Quilts. 

Misc Items: 

The next board meeting is Thur 5/24/12 at the Maple Valley Library from 6:00-9:00. 

Guild Programs & Other: 

Mystery Quilt: Please see Anita Webb if you are interested. 

Workshops:  There will be a Paper Piecing Workshop on 5/23/12 at Taylor Creek from 10-3. 

Block of the month: Peggy Strain was the winner this month!  There was a Memorial Day design with red, white & blue and then 

a friendship star in batiks in any color for June.   

Take Me Home (Previously Small Quilts):  Please start turning in 36 inch pieces to Sandy Bruce for the quilt show.  100% of 

the proceeds go to the Guild.  Jill Ellis has donated 2 items! 

HUGS:  The next HUGS workshop will be in June.  The date/time/place will be announced soon. 

What’s New at Taylor Creek:  Please reference the Taylor Creek Quilt Studio newsletter or reach out to Joanne Lee.  425-432-

8277 or snowkittens_designs@msn.com 

New/Upcoming Business/Misc Items: 

Debi Mashak would like to get a group together to review Robert’s Rules of Order to understand them better.  Please see Debi if 

you are interested. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cheryl Evison 


